

From: Matusovsky, Maya
Sent: 06/19/2012 05:54:22 PM
To: Ahonen, Dave
Subject: RE: Pinnacle LITE Update

I hear you.

From: Ahonen, Dave
Sent: Tuesday, June 19, 2012 5:54 PM
To: Matusovsky, Maya
Subject: RE: Pinnacle LITE Update

Fuck!

From: Matusovsky, Maya
Sent: Tuesday, June 19, 2012 5:50 PM
To: Palmisano, Brent; Brasington, Evan; Ahonen, Dave
Cc: Dolan, Andrew; Sherry, John; Kieran, Damian; Connor, Janice
Subject: Pinnacle LITE Update
Importance: High

Hi Everyone,

Just got off the Pinnacle LITE Update call as per PIB action item to follow-up once data available on Track 1A.

Track 1A: Unfortunately it took 1 week to complete 3 runs under valiant effort and the acceptance criteria was not met. As a result the LITE Team (Most managed to make the call: John Sherry, Mitch, Carmen, Chris Cuddy, Matt Baker, Al, Donna, etc.) formally accepted the Sustaining Team recommendation to discontinue activity associated with Track 1A.



Track 1B: Currently investigating a couple of options. Will have data by end of next week. There will be another meeting end of next week with an update on Track 1B and a decision to be made whether to proceed or discontinue activity on Track 1B.

Track 2: Proceeding according to plan. DV builds are happening this Thursday. The schedule still says Jan 2013 for launch.

We are heading for a potential back-order situation with LITE. John Sherry will be scheduling a meeting to discuss contingency planning associated with this potential situation and the impact to: current LME, current trials/future trials, etc. In the interim, Al requested we don't publicize the imminent back-order possibility until all options have been exhausted. I'm sure we all agree and see the need to start contingency planning with a great sense of urgency.

If you have any further questions, please don't hesitate to reach out.

Maya.

Maya Matusovsky | Group Marketing Manager, Pelvic Floor | Boston Scientific |
c. **Redacted**